
  

 

 

LE MARE GOLD CORP ANNOUNCES NAME CHANGE TO RECHARGE RESOURCES 

 
VANCOUVER, British Columbia - July 6, 2021 Le Mare Gold Corp (CSE: LMGC) (OTC: SLLTF) (FWB: SL51) (the 
“Company” or “Le Mare”) is pleased to announce that the Company’s Board of Directors have approved 
a name change to “Recharge Resources Ltd.”  The Company also intends to change its trading symbol on 
the TSX Venture Exchange (“TSXV”).  

The Company believes that this corporate name and stock symbol change reflects its initiative to broaden 
the Company’s focus on an initiative by management to begin exploring for battery metals focusing on 
lithium, cobalt and nickel located in highly prospective jurisdictions in North America. 

No action is required to be taken by shareholders with respect to the name change. Outstanding share 
and warrant certificates are not affected by the name and ticker symbol change and do not need to be 
exchanged. The Company will issue a further news release announcing the effective date in which the 
Company will commence trading under the new name, symbol and CUSIP number. 

The name change remains subject to TSXV approval.   

On Behalf of the Board of Directors, 

“Yari Nieken” 

Yari Nieken, CEO 

 
For further information, please contact: Le Mare Gold Corp. 

Yari Nieken 
Phone: 604.328.0425 
E-Mail: ynieken@gmail.com 

Neither the TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the policies of the TSX Venture 
Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 

Disclaimer for Forward-Looking Information 
Certain statements in this release are forward-looking statements, which reflect the expectations of management.  Forward-looking 
statements consist of statements that are not purely historical, including any statements regarding beliefs, plans, expectations or 
intentions regarding the future. Such statements are subject to risks and uncertainties that may cause actual results, performance 
or developments to differ materially from those contained in the statements. No assurance can be given that any of the events 
anticipated by the forward-looking statements will occur or, if they do occur, what benefits Le Mare will obtain from them. These 
forward-looking statements reflect managements’ current views and are based on certain expectations, estimates and assumptions 
which may prove to be incorrect. A number of risks and uncertainties could cause actual results to differ materially from those 
expressed or implied by the forward-looking statements.  These forward-looking statements are made as of the date of this news 
release and Le Mare assumes no obligation to update these forward-looking statements, or to update the reasons why actual results 
differed from those projected in the forward-looking statements, except in accordance with applicable securities laws. 
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